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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Please adopt the proposed new standards to protect our waterways in Pennsylvania from waste runoff from the gas
drilling in the Marcellus Forest. You work for the citizens of this state and you are therefore responsible to protect our
lands and water. DO NOT bend to the wishes of the lobbyists for the gas industry, this is not their home.
As a taxpaying citizen who votes in EVERY election I am asking you to protect my drinking water and environment.
Thank you
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